To:
Graduate Council

From:
Graduate Faculty Committee

Subject:
Faculty Recommended for Graduate Faculty Membership

Date:
December 8, 2011 
The following faculty member is recommended for regular membership:

Mark Edward Cambron
Engineering

The following faculty member is recommended for associate membership:

Shahnaz J. Aly
Architectural & Manufacturing Sciences
